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Principal’s message 
Congratulations to all the Year 6 Students 
who attended the Peer Support Camp. 
Once again it was a very successful 
couple of days, with all students growing 
in confidence, developing stronger 
relationships with one another and 
learning lots of new leadership skills. 
Netball and Hockey Gala Days were 

also a great success. Our students participated very 
well. They learnt many new skills and had lots fun! Good 
luck to our cricket team who is playing Cowra PS at 
River Park tomorrow in the 3rd round of PSSA knockout 
competition.
End of term assembly will be held on Wednesday 10th 
April at 1.50pm: K/1, Year 6 and School Spec. Audition 
group will be performing. Thursday 11th April is Primary 
Cross Country at 9.30am at the showground/ golf 
course, then Infants XC on the school oval at 12.15pm, 
followed by the Easter Hat Parade and Easter Egg Raffle 
after lunch at 2pm. Thank you to all the parents who 
have volunteered to be on check points along the 
golf course. It’s looking like the weather will be kind to 
us. There will also be a P&C sausage sizzle meal deal 
for students and parents (see P&C news). All parents/ 
carers welcome to stay for lunch after the Infants Cross 
Country.
Don’t forget Friday is Mufti Day, supporting Ronald 
McDonald house. Wear anything you have that is 
orange and red. 
ANZAC Day falls in the holidays this year. All our students 
are welcome to march with our school every year and 
our leaders will be laying a wreath. Mrs Lloyd and Mrs 
Clements will be meeting everyone at 10.20am at the 
corner of Ryall and Gaskill St (behind the post office). 
Students are required to wear winter uniform.
Thank you for a wonderful term, have a very well 
deserved break and we will see you all on Tuesday 30th 
April.

Have a great week!

Sharon Hawker

UPCOMING EVENTS
9th April

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Student Banking

Easter Scripture Service 2pm

10th April
Breakfast Club 8.30am

Term Assembly 1.50pm

11th April
Primary Cross Country morning session

Infants Cross Country middle session

NO Bakery Lunch Orders today

Easter Hat Parade 2pm

12th April
SRC fundraiser Mufti Day

Last day of Term 1

25th April
Town Anzac Day Service 10.20am

29th April
Staff Development Day

30th April
Term 2 commences - Students return

2nd May
School Anzac Day Service 10.30am

PBL Focus
Walking to and from class

PBL Weekly Winners
Dimity Rogers, Haylee Stanbury, Spencer 

Markcrow and Thomas Woods



Staffing 
I’d like to congratulation Mrs Louise Lloyd 
on her appointment as Assistant Principal at 
Orange Public School. Louise will start this 
position at the beginning of 2020. Louise has 
been an integral member of Canowindra 
PS executive for the past 4 years. She has 
been instrumental in developing professional 
learning amongst staff, implementing Stronger 
Smarter Principles into our classrooms and 
growing dance amongst our students just to 
name a few. We are lucky enough to have 
Louise working with us for the rest of the year 
and she will be missed when she goes at the 
end of the year.  

Canowindra Public School Backpacks
The office has in stock Canowindra Public 
School Backpacks, these bags are great 
quality, durable Harlequin bags complete with 
our school logo. They are available now for 
$45.00

Term Assembly Wednesday 10th April - 
Performances by K/1, Year 6 and School 
Spectacular Dancers 
Kinder		 Eva Dunn, Ruby Fellowes

K/1		  Courtney Wildman	
Year 1/2	 Hunter Pearce, Declan Dean

Year 2		 Georgia Parker

Year 3		 Shellby-Ann Fitzpatrick

Year 3/4	 Jonty Bullock

Year 4/5	 Georgie Statham, Darcy Palmer

Year 5/6	 Georgia Kennedy

Year 6		 Thomas Street, Mitchell Cartwright

Found in Belmore Street
A black tap dancing shoe was found in Belmore 
Street last Thursday.

It can be collected from the school office.

Traffic on Belmore St
Please remember that in the morning the drop 
off zone is not for parking in. If you need to 
leave your vehicle you will need to park out of 
this zone. There is also no standing along the 
Anglican Church boundary and opposite this 
area along Lola St. Hefty fine apply if you are 
found parking in this area.

SRC fundraiser Mufti Day
SRC are raising money for Ronald McDonald 
House. Ronald McDonald house helps families 
to stay together when a child is in hospital. There 
will be a mufti day where students are invited to 
wear red and orange to school on Friday, 12th 
April and donate a gold coin towards Ronald 
McDonald house. Students will be playing 
hockey skills for sport so please remember to 
wear covered shoes that you can run in, and a 
shirt that covers your shoulders.
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NO Bakery Lunch 
Orders

Thursday 11th April
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Peer Support Camp 2019
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Netball and Hockey Gala Days

Well done to all the students who participated in the Netball and Hockey 
gala days. A lot of skills were learnt and a lot of fun was had!
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The Big Vegie Crunch
Last Thursday our school joined hundreds of schools across 

NSW in breaking the record for the most students crunching 
vegetables simultaneously. 

We haven’t had word yet of whether the record was broken 
as figures are still being collated. Well done to all our students 
for participating and a huge thank you to Sam Randell and 

the P&C for supplying the tasty vegie cups for the students to 
enjoy.
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P&C News 
THANK YOU 
Thank you to Sam and the team of helpers for another fabulous crunch n sip last week!  We 
appreciate you giving up your morning to chop and deliver vegies to the students. 
EASTER RAFFLE 
More tickets are available from the office if you need 
them.   
 
We will after more donations of Easter chocolate, 
Easter craft or other Easter items. 
 
Prize to the class that sells the most tickets!! Raffle to 
be drawn at the Easter Hat Parade. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CROSS COUNTRY LUNCH 
The P&C will be cooking a BBQ lunch for the students on Cross Country day.   
We will require helpers on the day to cook and serve.  We will also be holding a cake stall.  Home 
baked goodies very welcome!!   
Please let Beth 0400 850 968 know if you can help 

 COMING UP: 
Thursday 11th April – Cross Country, BBQ Lunch,  
Cake Stall, Easter Hat Parade and drawing the Easter raffle 
Monday 6th May -P&C Meeting, 3.30pm.  Term 2 week 2 
Wednesday 8th & Thursday 9th May – Mother’s Day stall 
Early June – Pie drive fundraiser 
Wednesday 26th June - Movie Night.  Term 2 week 9 

 
 
 
 
 

SHOWBAGS 
Do you want an alternative to you normal children’s  
lolly or party bags?  Why not give showbags.   
For more information contact the FB page or  
Beth on 0400 850 968. 
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HOLIDAY FUN FOR KIDS WITH  

LOTS OF PRIZES 
 

CANOWINDRA GOLF CLUB 

Saturday 13th April 4:30pm to 6.30pm  
 

$10 per Child which includes 

Bingo card  

Drink & packet chips for half  time  

Hot dog & Drink when finished 

Children must have an adult present at all times 

$10 Adult Platters available 

To enjoy with a drink while children playing bingo  

Bookings Essential 

Beef  & Gravy Rolls Available to purchase 

When children finished. Everyone welcome to stay for 
Club draw and raffles 

Kobie Rogers 0409133563 , Kylie Lawrence 0429056413 

Golf  Club 63441342 
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Public Notices  

 

 

 
Where:  Cowra Civic Theatre— 77 Darling Street Cowra   
      (fully accessible venue)  
Time:  5pm-6:30pm (followed by a free sausage sizzle) 

Who:   Children 12yrs and under with a parent or                
   guardian (Parents and guardians must stay at the event) 

COST:  FREE 

Please purchase your free ticket through the eventbrite.com.au 
website by searching Eventbrite Cowra Family Disco!!! 

For more information please contact Kim Henry on 0418 115 383 

FAMILY DISCO 
Thursday 18th  

April 2019  

Cowra & Young Family Connections and Ability Links NSW 
invite you to get your groove on and join us for an  

all inclusive... 


